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04/07/2022 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
Re: Solicitation K22-0060-25U Problem Solving Court Taxi Services for Howard County  
 
The Maryland Judiciary is hereby cancelling the subject solicitation in its entirety.  
 
The submitted bids/proposals exceed the budget appropriation.  

 
We acknowledge the time and effort invested in your response and appreciate your in 
interest in working with the Maryland Judiciary.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at valerie.l.mitchell@mdcourts.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Valerie L. Mitchell 
Procurement Officer 
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